

## George Street Primary School

## "Where Learning Comes Alive"

George Street Hemel Hempstead Herts HP2 5HJ admin@georgestreet.herts.sch.uk

Headteacher: Angela Hughes TEL: 01442 255638 www.georgestreet.herts.sch.uk

Thursday 23rd January 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,

I am delighted to inform you that our second trip this year, will be to Hazard Alley Safety Centre in Milton Keynes as part of our work on getting the children ready for life beyond George Street.

This day will cover aspects of the PSHE curriculum for Year 6, and promises to be enriching, engaging and 'hands on' for the children. We will be exploring how to keep ourselves safe in school and in the community, and will be looking at water safety, railway safety, learning how to make a phone call to the emergency services and looking at potential hazards in the home.

The children will be taking part in lots of different scenarios, as well as completing a workshop on drug and alcohol safety.

This trip will take place on Wednesday 12<sup>th</sup> February, in school hours; we will be leaving school at 9.00am, returning in time for the end of the day. Children are required to wear their school uniform. We ask that all children bring a packed lunch with no fizzy drinks, sweets etc. If your child receives free school lunches, please let us know if they will need a school packed lunch by Monday 10<sup>th</sup> February.

The cost of the trip is £31.60 which covers the cost of the coach, scenarios and workshop. We kindly ask that you pay this via SchoolComms no later than Monday 10<sup>th</sup> February. We kindly ask that when paying, you tick the permission box to allow your child to come on the trip.

If we receive insufficient funds to cover the cost of the trip we may need to consider cancelling.

If you have any questions regarding the trip, please do not hesitate to speak to us.

Thank you for your continued support.

Miss Gabriel and Mrs Shaw